
From: Marcella Marquez
To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD
Subject: RE: NM1-50 Crowe Blanco Land Farm
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 10:03:16 AM
Importance: High

Cory:
This email is to notify you that the weeds have been cleaned.  Attached you will find before and after
photos.
 
Thanks,
Marcella Marquez
Regulatory/Compliance/HR Manager

 

From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:04 PM
To: Marcella Marquez <marcella@industrialecosystems.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: NM1-50 Crowe Blanco Land Farm
 
Marcella,
 
Thanks for the update please keep me updated once it has been completed.
 
If you could provide pictures of the work so I can document it would be greatly appreciated.
 
Cory Smith
Environmental Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
Albuquerque Office
(505)334-6178 ext 115
cory.smith@state.nm.us
 

From: Marcella Marquez <marcella@industrialecosystems.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:40 PM
To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: NM1-50 Crowe Blanco Land Farm
Importance: High
 
Cory:
A inspection of the Crowe Blanco Properties was made on Friday, August 6, 2021.  There were 2
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areas on the NE side of the facility where tumbleweeds have accumulated. 
 
We had scheduled to disposed of the tumbleweeds today, but due to the recent rainfall last night we
will need to postpone until the area is dry enough for us to be able to get equipment into the area. 
The forecast is calling for additional precipitation this week.  We will schedule the weed clean-up as
soon as the weather allows and the area is dry enough to get to.
 
Thanks,
Marcella Marquez
Regulatory/Compliance/HR Manager

 

From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 4:44 PM
To: Marcella Marquez <marcella@industrialecosystems.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: NM1-50 Crowe Blanco Land Farm
 
Marcella,
 
As discussed today OCD received a Land owner complaint regarding weeds blowing into neighbors
yards and they expressed concern regarding fire of said weeds.
 
As you described on the phone for the most part the facility consist of undeveloped land and is
mainly only fenced in and is not currently nor has it ever been in operation with the approved NM1
permit.   Could you please have some inspect the facility and remove any weeds from facility fence
lines and/or areas were there is an above normal fire hazard as soon as possible. Please let me know
when the inspection has been scheduled and the anticipated completion date no later than August
20, 2021
 
Thanks you,   
 
Cory Smith ● Environmental Specialist 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
1000 Rio Brazos | Aztec, NM 87410 
505.334.6178 x115 | Cory.Smith@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 
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